
Dept of Ophthalmology holds a Curriculum Review Stakeholders meeting  

Date and time:  

Fri, 2015-11-20 12:21  

Location / Venue:  

Silver Springs Hotel 

The department of ophthalmology held  a curriculum review stakeholders meeting at the Silver 
springs Hotel on the 19th November 2015. The meeting brought together the academic staff, 
students representatives, NGO representatives, alumni, Government representatives and 
representatives of private eye hospitals in a forum to revise the current Masters of Medicine in 
Ophthalmology curriculum. 

 


